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PTFA – 100 Club  

The October / Halloween 100Club saw us climb to 103 balls sold. The club just keeps growing which means so do the prizes 
and so does the money raised going to the school. 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

Well done the winners and good luck for the next draw! 

If you've not seen the video on facebook you should be able to view it here... 

https://www.facebook.com/565286654/videos/pcb.1493607217811618/432222985748622 

 

PTFA Meeting  

The next PTFA meeting will be held on Wednesday 9th November at 8pm  

If you are interested in attending, please contact Angela Mulholland at angelamulholland@mac.com 

Local Companies – Match funding  

Do you know of any local companies that may be interested in donating funds to the school.  
This could be a donation of funds for a piece of equipment for the playground, an electronic white board or even a new set 

of xylophones  
Any donation big or small can help to go towards items for the school.  

 
If you do have any contacts, please speak with Emly in the office or pass on our office@fowlmere.cambs.sch.uk email 

address  

Reminders  
Remembrance Sunday  

The War memorial in Fowlmere is holding a small service before heading to Thriplow church on Sunday 13th November at 
10:30am  
Holidays  

Please make sure any term time leave is notified to the office at least 2 weeks prior to the period of absence – a request 
form can be requested from the school office.  

Weather changes  
Now that the weather is becoming more unsettled, please can you make sure that children have coats and appropriate 

footwear for the weather changes.  
Christmas Trees 

Please see attached the leaflet for ordering your Christmas Trees – Deadline is the 26th November.  

Young Voices  

KS2 Children are now beginning rehearsals for young voices.  
Next week children will be issued with a login so that they practice at home.  

We can’t wait to see them in concert in the O2!  
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